Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Hearing Aid Specialists
The Department of Health, Board of Hearing Aid Specialists, announces the cancellation of a telephone conference call meeting. Notice of the meeting was published in the Florida Administrative Register on February 2, 2016.
DATE AND TIME: March 4, 2016, 12:00 Noon, CANCELLED
PLACE: Call (850)245-4474 to inquire about call-in number
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: General board business.
The above meeting has been cancelled. For questions, please contact: the Board office at (850)245-4474.
